
DA2016/413 - DPI Water comments
Tim Baker to: council 22/12/2016 11:44 AM
Cc: Rachel Daly

From: Tim Baker <tim.baker@dpi.nsw.gov.au>

To: council@bathurst.nsw.gov.au, 

Cc: Rachel Daly <rachel.daly@dpi.nsw.gov.au>

Attention Lucie Clifton

Dear Lucie,

Please see attached response from DPI Water on this matter.

Regards

Tim

Tim Baker | Senior Water Regulation Officer
NSW Department of Primary Industries | Water
209 Cobra St | Dubbo NSW 2830 | PO Box 2830, Dubbo NSW 2830
T: 02 6841 7403 | F: 02 6884 0096 | M: 0428 162 097 | E: Tim.Baker@dpi.nsw.gov.au
W: www.water.nsw gov.au  | www.dpi.nsw.gov.au

 

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain  confidential information. 
If you are not the intended recipient, please  delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed 
in this message are  those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of  their 
organisation.
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